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February 4th, 2011
“The work will wait while you show your child the rainbow, but the rainbow won't wait while you do the work.” -Patricia Clafford
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�: We finished up our geometry unit this week and I am impressed with how well the kids have done.  The big hole we had in our week set us back a little bit, but next week we will be looking at the different parts of fractions and what fractions mean.  Along with that we will also be finding equivalent fractions (fractions that are equal) and simplifying fractions.  We are really busy this time of year getting ready for the Dakota STEP test in March & April so it is important that the students are in school as much as possible.  Keep an eye open for midterm grades coming home this weekend!!! 








�:We finished up our Midwest region this week.  Next week we will take a look at the Southwest region.





� We are studying magnetism and electricity.  The students love it!!!
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February 10th is parent/teacher conferences.  Mark your calendar.


Please make sure your student comes to school dressed appropriately to go outside for recess.  


Please join Mr. Child’s and the Longfellow staff on Feb. 11th from 7:45-8:15 having donuts and a “Cup of Joe” in the gym.  It is a great chance just to sit and talk.  


Longfellow Book fair Feb. 7-11 in the Longfellow Library.


NO School Feb. 18th and 21st.


Longfellow Bingo Night is Friday February 25th not January 25th that was previously stated.  


























Give me a call if you would like to talk.


Longfellow:  996-3248


Home:  770-6427


Email:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:Bobby.Reindl@k12.sd.us" ��Bobby.Reindl@k12.sd.us�











